Beaufort County Regional Committee
Meeting Minutes 2-27-2013



I walked in late, no sure if introductions were done.

We did not do approval of January 2012 minutes because Erica McCloud did not attend.

Amy Modlin took control of the meeting.  She explained what her agency does and what’s going on.  

Amy Modlin wanted us to review draft of the Operating Principle, it was stated all was good but because BCRC is already in use it would be best to spell the name out so it would be no confusion so it was agreed by all, the name will be spelled out.

 Adreanne Turner did a presentation of Dream Provider Care Services, the counties they represent and services they provide. We had a very lengthy question and answer period with her.  It was very informative.

Agency Update

Deb Ryals spoke a little about Ruth’s House.  She stated it was going along well but still looking for donations on every level including volunteers.

Mark Hamblin spoke on various issues and the committee listened.  He is disturbed regarding the lack of attention and resources available for this county.

Amy Modlin took the meeting over once again, and stated we need to do an election regarding electing an Regional Lead, said she has no problem continuing since she has access to what is needed, all agreed and she was re-elected.  

The next meeting will be held on March 27, 2013.
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